1. Home

Taraval Station Newsletter - June 15, 2018

By Taraval Station June 15, 2018 | 3:19 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

We are well into the middle of June and most of the children are out of school for summer vacation. Many children will be attending summer school. As a reminder, it is important to continue to obey all traffic laws and be aware of children around our schools, playgrounds, and in our neighborhoods.

We had a couple of incidents where people are still leaving their garage door remotes in their vehicle. In some of the incidents reported, the suspect had broken into the vehicle and used the remote to open the garage door. The burglar entered the house and burglarized it. We recommend that anyone who uses a removable garage door opener to take it with you when you leave your vehicle, especially if you park in front of your home.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

This news content is displayed in its original format and preserved for historical reference. If you need assistance accessing this content in an accessible format, please contact us.

Featured News

SFPD Pride Patch Project Returns to Support High School Students 25-072

June 03, 2025 | 1:45 PM

Events

Featured

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Prolific Shoplifter Under New Theft Law 25-071

June 03, 2025 | 11:30 AM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Hit & Run Collision Suspect 25-070

June 02, 2025 | 10:30 AM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

San Francisco Police Department Holds Annual Crisis Intervention Team Awards 25-068

May 28, 2025 | 1:30 PM

Featured

Announcements

News Release